





PLEASE KEEP OFF THE GRASS

As part of our integrated unit, Year One is looking at life cycles.

Over Term 3, Year One have been investigating the lifecycles of frogs, chickens, humans, butterflies and plants.

A few weeks ago, the students made grass heads. It has been so exciting watching them grow and change. The grass heads are a great reminder of how God has created the world and everything in it. Now all we need to do is give them a hair cut!

Miss Ashleigh Hackfath

Year 1Team Leader